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PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  
  
Date: April 7, 2014 
 
Re:   Draft Executive Planning Process (EPP) priorities 
 
The following information represents the current State Library priorities for budget 
requests for the 2015 Legislative Session.  Please note that formal instructions from the 
Governor’s Office regarding how to develop our EPP priorities have not yet been 
distributed to all executive branch agencies.  State Library priorities may change 
somewhat based on those instructions.   
 
Staff welcomes input on priorities from the Commission.  Formal action to approve a 
final list of priorities will be requested at a future meeting.  
 
Proposed Legislative Changes: 
 
None. 


